## **VETERANS OF THE BATTLE OF THE BULGE**

Dedicated to Commemorating The Battle of The Bulge December 16, 1944 - January 25, 1945

FLORIDA SOUTHEAST CHAPTER (62)



The Veterans of the Battle of the Bulge was organized to honor the Americans who served in The Battle of The Bulge and to remember those who never made it home. VBOB is a non-profit educational organization which does not engage in either political, lobbying, or propaganda activities.

Those who were in this historical battle never forgot. Let us recall it together and make it memorable for all time.



## What is it that binds combat veterans together?

There is a special feeling when combat veterans get together. It's not friendship, we all have friends. Maybe it's because we shared those horrible days of war. Maybe it's because we are survivors and our lives could have ended at any time. Our relationship has been forged by a common experience and the comradeship we shared at a most difficult time. Let's go down memory lane and remember when all we had was each other.

## **MEETING NOTICE**

DATE: Sunday, April 19, 2015

PLACE: Hilton Hotel at the Palm Beach Airport in the Grand

Ballroom.

Take I-95 to Southern Blvd. Turn west 1/4 mile to the hotel

**TIME**: 11:30 AM to 2:30 PM

COST: \$35.00 per person for complete luncheon with salad, entrée,

dessert, beverage, and gratuity.

GUEST SPEAKER: In 2012 Staff Sergeant Brian Mast retired from the U.S. Army's Joint Special Operations Command as an (EOD) Operator, or Bomb Tech, following the amputation of both legs while serving in Afghanistan. He honorably served his country for 12 years, has been named an honorary member of the 75<sup>th</sup> Ranger Regiment for his many life-saving actions while assigned to them, and has been awarded numerous medals for Valor, Merit, and Sacrifice.

This is a joint meeting with the members of the Military Order of the Purple Heart #717 and Combat Infantrymen's Association. We welcome their participation. Wives, children, significant others, and guests are invited. And as in the past, we are extending an open invitation to Iraq and Afghanistan veterans and their families as our guests.

## LET'S KEEP THE SPIRIT ALIVE. PLAN TO JOIN US.

Inquiries and Correspondence:

George Fisher: 3456 South Ocean Boulevard • Suite 503 • Palm Beach, Florida 33480 • (561) 585-7086

Chapter Pres. Email: GeorgeFVBOB@aol.com • Our Website: www.VBOB62.com